
 

A-level Results Day & Upcoming Open Events 

Hello Everyone! 
 
I hope you've had a relaxing summer and are looking forward to the year 
ahead.  
  

Results Day Success! 

 
The college recorded a 99.2% pass rate for A-levels in 2022, with more than 
half of students securing the highest grades of A*-B and 84.5% achieving 
grades A*-C. 
 
We saw some fantastic results with subjects including Fine Art, Psychology, 
History & Economics recording an incredible 100% pass rate - we are so 
proud!  
 
Worthing College is now in the top 30% of colleges for Sport and Exercise 
Science, Fine Art, Business, Dance, Law & Music, an amazing achievement for 
us.  

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

What's next for our students? 

 

I had the pleasure of talking to some of our students on results day and it was 

heartwarming to see how delighted they all were and to find out what they had 

planned going forwards. Here is just a few!  

 

Alfie Davis (A*A*A*A,Dist*) - Former St Andrew's Student  
After receiving these outstanding results, Alfie is off to the University of 

Plymouth to study Zoology.  

 

Millie White (A*A*A) - Former Saint Oscar Romero Student 
Millie was really happy with her results and can't wait to start at King's College 

London to study English.  

 

Ramona Harmer (BBC) - Former Angmering School Student  
Feeling very proud, Ramona is off to Bournemouth University to study TV 

Production.  

 

 



 

Taylor Easkiovitch (ABB) - Former Davison CofE Student 
Taylor was thrilled with her results and is excited to study Drama and Theatre at 

the University of Warwick.  

   
 

 

Save the Date - Open Events! 
 

We are very excited to open our doors once again for new and prospective 

students. Please see below the dates for our upcoming open events for this 

academic year. Booking will be available on our website soon.  

  

Tuesday 01 November 
4.30-7pm 

 

Wednesday 02 November 
4.30-7pm 

 

Tuesday 24 January 

4.30-7pm 

 

Monday 12 June 

4.30-7pm 

  

Finally, thank you to everyone who has booked in events already for this 

upcoming year. If you would like to book any assemblies, post 16 events or 

anything else, please contact me.  
 

Book School Liaison Activity  
 

Look forward to speaking to you all soon! 
 
With best wishes, 

mailto:SaundersJ@chichester.ac.uk?subject=Book%20School%20Liaison%20Activity


 

 
Jess 

Jess Saunders, School Liaison Officer, Worthing and Haywards Heath Colleges 

saundersj@chichester.ac.uk  

Tel: 01903 275755   Extension 507   
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